
Lake Sagamore Association Meeting 

October 30, 2022 

1. Judie Stein – presented “Thoughtful Practices” – a statement of process/goals relating to the 
communication at meeting. 

2. Minutes of 6/26/22 general meeting approved with a spelling correction. 
3. Treasurer’s report – Dan Baumol – No surprises as of yet. All functioning within budgetary 

projections. 
4. Lake committee report – Frank Schneier –  

a. No significant changes in water quality, as per the latest report from Princeton Hydro. 
Going forward, the board has authorized increasing the frequency of testing incidences 
during the year. Also, a new beaver had been cited, but not recently.  Members have 
been asked to report any future sightings. Nothing to do unless or until the presence of 
the beaver is validated.  

b. The board reported that it has started an investigation as to the feasibility of 
establishing a community-wide septic cleaning and inspection service.  The issue will 
come back to the general membership once more information is gathered. 

5. Dam report –  
a. Getz reported that we’re moving forward with replacing the syphons, including the 

building of a shed for storage of the pipes.  
b. Steve Kelleher completed the tasks relating to satisfying all inspection/regulatory 

concerns for the fall. 
6. New business – 

a. New owners welcomed – (1) Nancy Franklin at 333 Old Forge Dr. and (2) Cynthia Hays 
and Charlie Cummings at 330 Old Forge Dr. 

b. Richard Othmer (highway supervisor in Kent) is recovering from a bypass. Getz will 
follow up with a gesture support on the part of the Association. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Ira Kawaller, Secretary 
 

 

 


